From: Angela Feldman

To: Kelly Churney
Date: Friday, July 10, 2020 7:19:36 AM

*xxexkNote: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity. ******

Mayor Coniglio. members of the Town
Council and Members of the Architectural
Review Commission

Town of Palm Beach, 360 South County
Road, Palm Beach, Fl 33480

Re: Z- 20-00260 and Arcom Number B-033-2020 131 Seaview Ave., Palm Beach, Florida

Dear Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Town Council and Architectural Review
Commission:

Our residence is 160 Seaview Avenue, Palm Beach.

Our neighbours, the loria family own 131 Seaview Avenue and they have filed plans with the
Town to renovate the subject property. | have reviewed their plans and consider that the
renovation will enhance the neighbourhood and therefore we have no objection whatsoever to
any variances they are seeking. I believe that the proposed additions will indeed be fine
improvement to my neighbour’s property and our neighbourhood. Hopefully, you and your
staff will agree with us and approve the proposed project.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Angela Feldman.

Sent from my iPhone
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